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TO: DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING (BAYO) 

FROM: 	 DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (CIBULA)~. n1.~ 

RE: 	 DOCKET NO. 001234-WS APPLICATION FOR AMENDMENT OF 
CERTIFICATE NOS. 236-W AND 179-S TO EXTEND SERVICE AREA 
IN NASSAU COUNTY BY UNITED WATER FLORIDA INC. 

Please place the attached letter dated September 16, 2000, and 
newspaper advertisement in the above-referenced docket file. Also, 
please indicate in CMS that this document is a "letter from Dumas 
J. Vines, Jr. and ad," instead of using the generic label, 
"attachment." 

Thank you. 

SMC/lw 

Attachment 

cc: Division of Regulatory Oversight (Reiger) 
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DUMAS J. VINES, JR. 

1240 SWEETBRIAR LANE N 


YULEE, FLORIDA 32097-3064 

(904) 491 -7649 


DVINES@BIGFOOT.COM 


September 16, 2000 

Public Service Commission 
Division ofLegal Services 
ATTN: Ms. Samantha M. Cibula 
Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd . 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Dear Ms. Cibula: 

I want to thank you for your prompt reply to my letter of September 7, 2000. 
Based on the information provided to you by Ms. Mattimoe, my concerns about being 
forced to connect to a commercial water/sewage provider were unfounded. I was 
responding to an article I read in the Nassau County newspaper (enclosed). I suppose the 
contents of the article were false and misleading. 

I apologize for wasting your time in researching my complaint. I am satisfied 
with the assurance of Ms. Mattimoe and therefore see no need to convene a hearing on 
the matter. However, ifNassau County should change its position on the issue I will 
certainly be in contact with your office and pick up where we left off. Thank you again 
for your time. 

Sincerely, 

(m4h~~ 
Dumas 1. Vines, Jr. 

cc: 	 Ms. Mattimoe, Nassau County Public Information Officer, 
Division ofRecords and Reporting 
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United Water Florida, Inc. has applied to the 
Florida Public Service Commission to extend 
their water/sewer lines ~Jlrough our c\ommunities. 
If these water/sewer lines: go in, YOU MAY B'E 
REQUIRED TO TIE IN ATA COST OF ­
$8,000 TO $15,000 PER RESIDENCE as stated 
'u ~ renrp.~ntatlve. of_United Water. In addition, 



11ft E C A ED M NT L 
WATER/SEWER FEES AND THE COST ~ 
PER LINEAR FOOT OF WATER/SEWER 
PIPE that is laid on your road frontage. 

You have 30 days from August 30th, 2000 to write to: 


Director, Division of Records & Reporting 

Florida Publi Service Commission 


2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850 


and voice your objections. A copy of your objections 

should also be mailed to: 


- . 

United Water Florida, Inc. 

1400 Millcoe Rd. 


P.O. Box 8004 

Jacksonville, FL. 32239-8004 





